
 
 

 

RETURN RECEIPT 

E-MAIL TRANSMISSION TO: cmcovert0@gmail.com  

November 22, 2021 

Christopher M. Covert, D.O., Program Sponsor 

Covert Action, LLC 

1223 Center Street, Suite 22 

Des Moines, Iowa 50309 

 

Dear Dr. Covert: 

 

This office has received the notification from CARF regarding your accreditation survey and other required 

materials. Thank you for the final documentation. Covert Action, LLC will be placed on the agenda for the 

December 8, 2021 meeting of the Iowa Board of Health Substance Abuse/Problem Gambling Program Licensure 

Committee.  Program representation is welcomed but not required. Please let me know if you would like to 

participate in this meeting and a phone number will be provided to you. The effective dates for your license will be 

October 31, 2021 to October 31, 2024.  

 

Covert Action, LLC will be licensed to provide Adult Level 1 Outpatient Substance Use Disorder Treatment 

Services and Adult Opioid Treatment Program Services.  

 

Your current license, which expired October 31, 2021, remains valid until final action is taken by the Substance 

Abuse/Problem Gambling Program Licensure Committee on this application, per Iowa Code Chapter 17A.18. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at Lori.Hancock-Muck@idph.iowa.gov or at 515-204-9766. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Lori Hancock-Muck 

Health Facilities Officer 

Division of Behavioral Health 
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